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THE REGIONAL POSTMASTER GENERAL
SOUTHERN REGION

Memphis, Tennessee 38166

SEP 1 8 1978

Dr. Hector Garcia
Founder, G. I. Forum
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I sincerely appreciate your participating in our Affirmative
Action Crusade held September 7, 1978. The contributions made
by you and the other lecturers were truly outstanding.

The EEO Manager is in the process of recording all of the speeches/
lecturers on cassette tape. If you would like to have a copy of
your lecture, or a recording of any other participant's lecture,
please advise.

Sincerely,

B-,W-)LP
James J. Symbol


